## THE LEAGUE OF NATIONS SOCIETY IN CANADA

PATRON:

HIS EXCELLENCY THE EARL OF BESSBOROUGH, GOVERNOR GENERAL OF CANADA

HON. PRESIDENTS:

THE RIGHT HONOURABLE R. B. BENNETT

THE RIGHT HON. W. L. MACKENZIE KING

ROBERT GARDINER, ESQ.

PAST PRESIDENT:
THE RIGHT HON. SIR ROBERT L. BORDEN

PRESIDENT: DR. HENRY M. TORY

VICE-PRESIDENTS: C. G. COWAN, ESQ.

SENATOR C. P. BEAUBIEN TOM MOORE, ESQ. J. W. DAFOE, ESQ. HON. VICE-PRESIDENTS:

HON. ERNEST LAPOINTE
MISS AGNES MACPHAIL
HON. DR. MANION
RT. HON. SIR GEO. H. PERLEY
HON. N. W. ROWELL

GENERAL SECRETARY: LT.-COL. C. P. MEREDITH

CABLE ADDRESS: "NATLEAG"
PHONE QUEEN 1084

H. J. McNULTY, Esq.

HON. VICE-PRESIDENTS:

HON. TREASURER:

SIR HERBERT B. AMES

HON. RAOUL DANDURAND

HON. H. S. BELAND

HON. MAURICE DUPRE

HON. HUGH GUTHRIE

OTTAWA

January 18th 1933.

Sir Arthur W. Currie, G.C.M.G., K.C.B., LL.D., Principal, McGill University, MONTREAL, Que.

Dear Sir Arthur,

In the last number of "Interdependence" we presented a fairly complete statement of Canadian press comment on the Lytton Report and the Sino-Japanese Dispute. For the next issue we have decided to secure, if possible a symposium of the views of selected individuals on the same subject.

It seems hardly necessary to emphasize the desirability of having representative Canadian opinion on this issue stated.

For our purpose we have thought that we might invite all those who have been delegates from Canada to the Assembly and a limited number of others to prepare outlines of their views for publication as proposed. Would you co-operate in this effort? We respectfully invite and urge you to do so.

Contributors to the symposium are left free to discuss the subject in any way they wish. If a suggestion were made it would be that attention be directed particularly to one or all of the following points: (a) the effect of the dispute on the future of the League; (b) what action should now be taken, and (c) what should Canada's attitude be.

Contributors are left free to decide the length of their contribution having in mind the size of the journal.

The next issue will go to press, it is expected, about February 15 so contributions must be in the hands of the editor before that date.

We ask that, if at all possible you accept our invitation.

Yours respectfully,

R.B. Inch, Editor, "Interdependence".

RBI/MK.